

COVID-19 Measures | Arc Training Centre

As part of our ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic, Arc Infrastructure has implemented measures to both protect you and reinforce continuity of operations.

Training is an ongoing requirement to allow access to the rail corridor to maintain the safe and regulated working that protects every employee, the public and other authorised users of the network.

To enable this, we have the following measures in place:

- A daily, comprehensive cleaning routine to sanitise the room, with additional cleaning throughout the day for high traffic areas;
- · Sanitisation stations around the building;
- Installed a sign in tablet to ask all learners to declare they are free of any symptoms of COVID-19;
- Monitored class sizes to ensure we are meeting government requirements wherever possible.

We are committed to keeping up to date on all developments with COVID-19 and the government's response to any changes that occur in WA. Arc also encourages all learners to share in the responsibility for their health, by following good hygiene practices, maintaining social distancing and avoiding touching your mouth, nose and eyes.

For further enquiries please contact Arc Infrastructure's Learning and Development Administrators at asktraining@arcinfra.com or (08) 9212 2916.